
 1 

Rio Grande Basin Round Table 
c/o San Luis Valley Water Conservancy District 

415 San Juan Avenue, Alamosa, CO 81101 
(719) 589- 2230    slvwcdco1@qwestoffice.net 

 
February 21, 2012 
 
Mike King, Executive Director 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
 
Eric Hecox, Manager, Section Chief. Water Supply Planning Section 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
 
Todd Doherty, Program Manager, Water Supply Planning Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
 

Reference: Terrace Reservoir Spillway Replacement Application- Revised Financials 

Dear All, 
 
In regards to the application under consideration for WSRA funds for the Terrace Reservoir 
Spillway, this letter is to confirm that at our February 13, 2012 meeting the members of the Rio 
Grande Basin Round Table (RGBRT) unanimously approved the requested changes to the 
application.  We authorized an additional $50,000 of Basin Funds toward the project.  This would 
also be balanced by a reduction in the Statewide Funds being requested to $1,425,000.  All other 
terms of the application remain the same, including the original loan to grant ratio. 
 
Thank you for working with the applicants to come to an acceptable outcome during the change in 
requirements for grants and loans that occurred between the time of their submission and approval.  
 
We appreciate your assistance with and support of the Terrace Reservoir Spillway Application and 
our on-going work in the Rio Grande Basin. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Rio de la Vista 
Vice Chairperson  
 
 
cc: Rod Reinhardt ,  Terrace Irrigation District,  Cindy Medina, Alamosa Riverkeepers 
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